From: Cecilia Tam

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 7:33 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Re: OPA-25-0004 and ZBLA-25-0007

Hi

I would like to oppose this rezoning, please record it on your file.
My house is just a few houses next to it. Building so many houses there would impact
this already busy Weldrick Road West, | would not like to see this happening.

In addition, if other houses (while many of them have wide frontage and deep lot) are doing the
same,

it will create many small street branching out of Weldrick Road West in the future.

Thanks for taking my concern!

I would like to ask, if my daughter likes to join the meeting and voice out our concern in the
meeting, is it possible?

Best regards,

Yuk Ying Tam
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